
Dear Executive Director:

I am in fufl support of the proposed measures. expect that these changes, if approved, will likely
increase participation levels in this program which I feel is of great strategic importance to the residents
of the state of New Hampshire.

Best Regards,
Marc Spinale
3 Clark Farm Road
Hancock, NH 03449
(603) 209-5640


